September 8, 2011

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Time is here for another wonderful and successful year. We look forward to each new school year with hope and enthusiasm. My wish is always the same, that we will do everything possible to educate the students of this district to the best of our ability.

Union Hill I.S.D. would like you to know we are taking measures to put the health and safety of our students first. Should an emergency or disaster situation ever arise in our area, while school is in session, we want you to be aware we have an Emergency Operation Plan and we have made preparations to respond effectively. Emergency announcements will be on KLTV Channel 7, Channel 19 or radio station KYKX 105.7. In addition, information regarding day to day school operations will be available by calling the Elementary Office (903) 762-2139 and High School Office (903)762-2138.

This school year, 2011-2012, please join us in our efforts to develop successful students and citizens of character. Please get involved in your child's education, talk with your child about his or her school experiences and successes. Remember, your attention and involvement shows your child that school is important. I would like you to work with teachers, administration, and the school board to reach our goals and to ensure a safe environment for learning.

Thank you for your continued support! Let's make 2011-2012 the best year ever.

Sharon A. Richardson, Superintendent of Schools